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How to contact us... 

St. Mary’s Healthcare System For Children  
29-01 216th Street |Bayside, NY 11360 

www.stmaryskids.org 

 

 Clothing Reminder - Summer Is Here!                            

As we move into summer, we ask that families exchange any winter clothing for clothing more appropriate for 

the warmer summer months. Please contact your child’s unit Social Worker to make arrangements.  

 

            St. Mary’s Welcomes… 

 

Ombudsman 

212.812.2911 

Maggie Sidarous  

Administrator, Administration, rm 104 

718.281.8764  msidarous@stmaryskids.org 

Nursery Unit 

Nurses Station:  718.281.8730 

Cassandra Kumah,  Social Worker:  718.281.8530 , rm 1248 

Benedetta Montalvo, Asst. Dir Nursing:  718.281.8882 

Toddlers Unit 

Nurses Station:  718.281.8740 

Sheena Mathew, Social Worker:  718.281.8805, rm 1248 

Eileen Alvarez, Asst. Dir Nursing:  718.281.8808 

Children’s Unit 2 

Nurses Station:  718.281.5820 

Laura Nunez Social Worker:  718.281.8944, rm 230 

Michelle Punnette  Asst. Dir Nursing:  718.281.8660 

Children’s Unit 3 

Nurses Station:  718.281.5820 

Jesse Cohen, Social Worker:  718.281.3985, rm 4248 

Sharon Rome, Asst. Dir Nursing:  718.819.2752 

Children’s Unit 4 

Nurses Station:  718.281.5830 

Katie Haas, Social Worker:  718.281.8921, rm 4248 

Desiree Borre 

Director, Patient & Family Services, rm 103 

Grievance Official 

                                                                                                                                                    
Roselyn Vasquez 

 Coordinator, Patient & Family Experience , rm 103 

718.281.8826  -  rvasquez@stmaryskids.org  

Jacqueline Lynch, MDIV, MSW 

Chaplaincy Services, rm 104B 

718.281.8852– jlynch@stmaryskids.org 

Michael Matos the latest addition to the St. 

Mary’s Palliative Care Team. Michael  graduat-

ed from the Swedish Institute in 2009 combin-

ing his love for neurology, psychology, and 

health into a career as a Massage          thera-

pist. With over 10 years of experience in the 

Medical Massage field, 

he is excited to bring 

his skills and      pas-

sion to help the     chil-

dren at St. Mary’s  Hos-

pital for  Children.   

 

Michelle Punnette, BSN, MSN back to St Mary’s as the 

Assistant Director of Nursing of our 2 Children's’ Unit.  She is 

not new to St Mary’s however, she had left St Mary’s in 2019 to 

gain experience in the acute care world. During the beginning 

and throughout the COVID 19 pandemic,  she served as an 

Assistant Head Nurse at Jacobi’s PICU. 

Since then she has also completed her 

Masters’ in Community/Public Health 

Nursing from CUNY Hunter College. 

We very pleased that Michelle has   

chosen to join St Mary’s Nursing       

Administration team.                             

  Congrats! 

   

Summer 2021 

                          St. Mary’s Sib’s 

Support Group for siblings ages 5-17 of children who are currently      

  receiving services at St. Mary’s Hospital for Children    

Congratulations to Ms. Natalia Sealy from Environmental       

Services.  Natalia is being recognized as the first Patient and  Family  

Centered Care (PFCC) Champion Award Recipient.  Thank you to  Ms. 

Sealy for your  partnership and continued dedication to  improving the 

culture, and the Patient &  Family experience at St. Mary’s. 

 

 

 

Nominations can be made on our organizations website: www.stmaryskids.org under “For families > PFFC Cham-
pions”.  We also have  nominations forms available on the  inpatient units, in  the Family  Great room area.            
We are now taking  nominations for our next mention in July.    

 

 Virtual Family Advisory Council 

We want to hear your voices  

Date Wednesday, July 07, 2021 

   To participate and receive ZOOM  log  on information please 

R.S.V.P by Thursday,  July  01 

to Roselyn Vasquez, Patient Family Experience 

  718.281.8826  or rvasquez@stmaryskids.org   

*Please take note that all participants must have a personal zoom 

For more information on our 

family programs contact Rosey 

Vasquez at 718.281.8826 or   

rvasquez@stmaryskids.org 

 June 23rd  - 3:30PM-4:30PM    /  July 14th  - 3:30PM-4:30PM 

 July 28th  -    3:30PM-4:30PM    /   August 11th  -  3:30PM-4:30PM 

August 25th  - 3:30PM-4:30PM    /  September 8th  - 3:30PM-4:30PM 

    September 22nd -  3:30PM-4:30PM     

* Due to COVID-19 precautions all sibling groups are being held via Zoom * 

* Please call Sheena Mathew, LMSW 718-281-8805 or Katie Haas, LMSW      

718-281-8921 to register your well child.  

http://www.stmaryskids.org

